

July 3, 2012

Mr. Thomas Boucher Board of Selectmen Town of Easton 1060 Easton Valley Road Easton, NH 03580 ÉTATS-UNIS

Dear Mr. Boucher,

On behalf of the Premier of Québec, Mr. Jean Charest, I acknowledge receipt of your cosigned letter dated June 4, 2012.

Rest assured that we read your correspondence attentively. Since Hydro-Québec falls under the mandate of Mr. Clément Gignac, Minister of Natural Resources and Wildlife, we forwarded a copy of your letter to him for his consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Sabrina Savoie Political Attaché

cc: Mr. Clément Gignac, Minister